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David and Dan: 

The proposal from the Department of Mathematics to revise its undergraduate minor program was reviewed by the Council on Academic Affairs at its meeting on August 18, 2008. The Chair of the Council, Professor E. Kay Halasek, and I, presented the proposal on your behalf. We are grateful that Dan was able to participate in the meeting.
The Council approved the revision to the minor program. No additional levels of review/approval are necessary. This action will be included in the Council's next Annual Activities Report to the University Senate (June 2009).
However, the Council tabled the proposal for the honors version of the minor, and will return to it for additional discussion at its next meeting - September 15, 2008: 2:00 pm - 226 University Hall. It would be helpful to have representatives from the Department in attendance, and we will invite representatives from the University Honors and Scholars Center and the Colleges of the Arts and Sciences Honors Program. Council members had difficulty understanding the rationale and substantive components of this proposal. I will contact you directly before the Council meeting.
If you have additional questions/comments about these actions, please contact Professor Halasek (halasek.1@osu.edu) or me.
Randy 

W. Randy Smith 
Vice Provost for Academic Programs      
